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or more licartily raised his voico in giving glory to him Nvho ftl9fl
giveth the incroase.

XII. IPERSONAL AND- DoMlESTIO Il ISTORY.

I{aving thus briefly sketchcd bis chief pulie-efforts, xve Must brief-
ly xefoir to bis personal and domestie history. Upon this there is
not much to record. Of his reli<vious history wvo can say but littie.
Hol kept un diary and ho did not proclaimi his pioty on the heusetops,
by au ostentatious deelaration of bis34 0x1 )crience. " But his close
walk with Ood and bis growi'ng likences te the Saviour were clearly
înanifest. Those wvho knew him intirnately kinew be&t how close hi[4
daily communion wvith bis heavenly fathor. But to ail who camee iu
contact with himi, it w.aq ev~ident that bis path liko tlîat. of the
just, iras shining more and more unto the perfect day. We hatve,
hecard il. said that in youth his temiper was quick. If' so grace enab-
led him to sizbduo it 8oeontirely, that ho- was distinguish ed for his
Chrisqtian moekness--but ail tho features of the Christian character
wero exhibited in increasing brilliaucy, se, as to be known and road

~.of ail men.C
HIe was neyer a, very streng man, and scune thirty years ago lio ex-

hibited signscf failing strcngthi, wlich alarmed his friends. Bttfrom
this hoe recovered and through the greater part of his niinisterial
careor, hoe enjoyed. an amount of' hcalth, which enabled him to dis.
charge the duties of the ministry with U~n 1ninterrupted regulaiîty,
such as bas been rarely exhibited. " It is worthy of being rcmem-
l)ercd, here also,"'ho rcniiarkzed at his Jubilce "as. no ordinary ground,
ef tliainkftilness that during tho whole of this long period, (of fifty
years) I havo net been prevented by sickness, but only upon two,
occasions, from 1weaching every Lord's day, and a-t ail oCher times,
whon .eailed in Providence te the performance of the diity." We
maýy mention that one of thoeo occasions was after ho- had passed hie
77th ycar,

WVe de net feel it necessary te draw aside the veil from bis private
life, and te expose te public view hie appearance in bis family. It is
sufficient te say that in this relation ho exhibited a pattern of the
saine Christian virtues, as distinguished hlm, in overy other walk of
if e. It bas been the case that sonie excellent mon have failed licre.

But Dr Keir's Christian excellenee appearod net se mnuch in the
towering ominence of any eue feature of chiaracter, as in the harmony
and proportion in which ail the Christian virtues wore exhihited. le
exhibited net the qualities. which make a man oxtraordina-ry in oee
position, but that woll balanced state ef mind arid spirit, which, roui-
ders a man the object of esteem in ail the relations of life. .And .we
say frem frequent and favourablo oppertunities cf judging, thiatthose
who would sc Dr. Keir lu his most lëndearing aspets-those whe,
would have lcarncd how loveable a mnan tic was, and xvould fll1y
appreciate bis excellence, required te sc him. ln the bosom. cf bis
family.-It behoved them, te observe hlm as the faitlîful prephet,.
priest, and king of that circle-to, behold hinu as the tender husband
and Pthe faithful counsellor-as the affectienate father and guide cf
the young.--to mark bis firnincss in resisting and repreving wreng,
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